MYBA

www.methuenbasketball.com
TRAVEL TEAM INFORMATION
Travel league regulations strictly require travel player to be residents of Methuen. Travel basketball is a wonderful opportunity for our boys and girls and we are committed and have the skills to play at a more competitive level. Please refer to the tryout schedule in the newsletter or on line. If your child tries out for a travel team, our travel coaches will notify you by phone within one week of tryouts if your child was selected.

If your child does not receive a call then he/she should go to the in-house tryouts 
HOW DOES TRAVEL BASKETBALL WORK?
· Travel teams will practice 1 night and have at least 2 games per week.              Players and parents must commit to give Methuen travel practices and games priority. Attendance is mandatory.
· In addition to the regular game schedule each travel team will also participate in 3-4 tournaments throughout the course of the season. MYBA will only pay for Methuen run tourneys (Ken Waldie Tip Off Classic and the Blood Tournament). 

· Transportation to all games and practices is the responsibility of the parents. Teams will travel to other towns. 
· If you play travel you cannot play in house.
· Equal playing time is not guaranteed!

· All travel players and parents will be required to attend a mandatory meeting once the teams are selected.

WHAT DOES IT COST TO PLAY TRAVEL BASKETBALL?
· $50.00 travel registration fee in addition to the normal registration fee.

· Each player is responsible for paying for his/her own uniform if ordered. The cost of the uniform if needed, is $75. 

· Your coach will discuss the tournaments and costs during the season but the additional cost to each family will be approximately $100. All players are expected to participate in the selected tourneys.

QUESTIONS:

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact one of the travel directors listed below or ask at registrations.
Travel Director:

Rick Gorman    email: fullctd@aol.com

Girls Travel Coordinator: 
Pat Costello      email: patrickjcostello@verizon.net
Boys Travel Coordinator:
Dan Labelle      email: daniel.A.Labelle@raytheon.com                                                                  

For additional information and email addresses go to www.methuenbasketball.com
